
 

 

Tuesday 20 May 2025 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

A reminder of the enrichment evening tomorrow night   5pm to 7pm.  If you have 
booked for your child to attend please use the school  front gate to drop off.  The 
Bramley Green Gate will not be open.  It will be open on induction day which will 
give students the opportunity to enter by this gate to familiarise themselves with the 
route into school. 
  
Students will leave parents at the green gates by the  changing rooms and walk over 
to the AstroTurf to register by surname alphabetically.  
  

When they arrive they are given choices of activities and they choose 2.  Lots of 
different choices.  They should wear casual clothes and bring a drink. 

We hope they all have a good time! 

 

Fiona Moppett 
Admissions 
Manager 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


	 

